
Road Committee Minutes 

January 16, 2013 

 

Attendance: Barrie Sawyer, Roger Thompson, Jiri Hajek, Glen Hanson 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:00pm.   

 

The Committee reviewed the recommended articles and discussed appropriate changes.  Increased the 

funds in both warrant articles due to potential increase of costs of the projects for 2013 and also add 

information about the bidding process being utilized.   

 

The following Warrant Articles were adjusted and will be submitted to the Board for the Friday deadline 

of January 18, 2013.  

 

To see if the Town will vote to raise and appropriate the sum of forty thousand ($40,000) dollars to be 

raised by general taxation for the repair/reconstruction of a portion of North Groton Road beginning at 

the lower side of the 2012 repair/reconstruction project and proceeding southeast approximately 300 

feet  and to include top coat for the 2012 repair/reconstruction project and to further authorize 

utilization of the bidding process for the project to be reviewed and approved by the Select Board. 

 

To see if the Town will vote to raise and appropriate the sum of Ninety-Six Thousand ($96,000) Dollars 

to be raised by general taxation for the repair/reconstruction of a portion of North Groton Road 

beginning at the upper side of the 2012 repair/reconstruction project proceeding northeast 

approximately 1000 feet and to further authorize utilization of the bidding process for the project to be 

reviewed and approved by the Select Board. 

 

The Committee also discussed whether to have an additional option, but agreed to leave the two 

articles as is.  

 

Christina asked the Committee to consider and keep in mind who should be doing the presentation.  

Christina felt it should be someone other than Glen and herself but that both would be available to 

answer questions etc.   

 

The Committee agreed to have Christina write and submit an article for the Town Report.   

 

The Committee also recommended for Glen to add topcoat to the section of road by Rego’s on North 

Groton Road.  Glen will get the numbers for the article and submit to Christina who will write and 

submit for him. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:10pm   

 


